
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fressingfield Croquet Club Report 
 
The blazing summer of 2022 made our lawn almost unplayable.  2023’s rain 
helped the Club to have a much more successful season with some new 
members and play con�nuing well into October.  A feature of the year was the 
regular introduc�on of a simpler and more social form of the game, Golf 
Croquet.  This proved popular among new and exis�ng members and it 
con�nues to be a feature of our a�ernoons in 2024.   
 
We have already atracted some new members this year but would welcome 
anyone else who would like to get some mild, friendly exercise.  No specialised 
clothing or footwear is required and all equipment is supplied.  We meet at 
2pm on Wednesdays and Saturdays on the lawn beside the Sancro� Hall so 
why not come along and give Croquet a try! 
 
Mike Cox 
Secretary 
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